
Heavenly Father, we come 
before You at the start of this 
new school year with hearts 
full of hope and gratitude. 
We thank You for the gift of 
learning, for the 
opportunities ahead, and for 
the support of our families 
and teachers. Amen.

A warm welcome to the start of the new academic year, especially the families who are joining our 

Winwick family for the first time. It has been a fabulous first week back in school and it has been so 

wonderful to see how the children have settled back into school life already.  Our new Reception 

children have spent mornings with us in school this week and, on Friday, also had their lunch in school 

too. Next week, we will have our first ‘Celebration Worship’ and so we look forward to seeing which 

values and learning the children have been focusing on in their new classes.

As noted below, we will be sharing some key information about this year with you, on Monday, and 

have tried to provide as much information about the full academic year to enable you to plan in for the 

different events and activities that will take place.  Obviously, as the year continues, there will be 

additions to these, but hopefully it will give you a flavour of the year ahead.

If you are still needing to set up your Arbor account, could we ask that you do this as soon as possible, 

contacting the office if you have any issues; later in the term we will transition over from School PING 

so that Arbor is our only form of communication, so we want to make sure that everyone has access to 

this before we move over fully. 

As always, we have an ‘open door’ policy, so if you need to speak with a member of the team – or a 

Senior Leader – please contact the school office who will happily arrange for a meeting to be set up or 

a phone call, if this is required. 

We hope that all the children have enjoyed the start of the academic year and are looking forward to 

the year ahead.  Have a lovely weekend!

Mrs Duckett and the Winwick Team 

Welcome Back!

Diary Dates are currently being finalised and we will share the 

calendar for the full academic on Monday with you, instead of 

just sharing this half-termly, as with previous years. 

Our Enrichment Club offer will also be shared on Monday, again 

this will show the overview for the full academic year too.  
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